


• Legislators view student government officer recalls over personnel views as damping 
expression on campus. 

ACFS members thanked Chancellor Criser for attending the meeting. 
 
ACFS members voted to create a resolution concerning SB 264. The resolution would be 
distributed and voted on by Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at noon. If passed the resolution would 
be sent to Chancellor Criser as an expression of ACFS’s position on SB 264 and would be shared 
with faculty senates at SUS institutions. 


